
The Cat in the Hat visits Kiwanis Summer School 

“Is it Octember the First or the First of Octember?” The Cat in the Hat gave a little lesson on the months 
of the year to Kiwanis Summer School students recently. Mr. Jerry Pimentel, a retired Crooked River 
Elementary teacher, read some Dr. Seuss stories to a captive audience while decked out as the beloved 
book character. 
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